
From: jtdaley76 [mailto:jtdaley76@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 10:29 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
I want to voice my opposition to the Northern Pass. Contrary to what the proponents state, this 
will not benefit NH. Please note that there is a clear majority against this project. I ask you to act 
responsibility with the will of the people and deny any permits for this.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Jack Daley 
Bow resident 
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